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Registration is Now Open for SAE International’s 2017 On-Board Diagnostics
Symposium

SAE International announces that registration is now open for the 2017 On-Board Diagnostics
Symposium (OBD). More than 300 attendees will assemble at the Wyndham Anaheim Garden
Grove in Garden Grove (Anaheim), CA, from Sept. 26-28, 2017.

WARRNDALE, Pa. (PRWEB) April 05, 2017 -- SAE International announces that registration is now open for
the 2017 On-Board Diagnostics Symposium (OBD). More than 300 attendees will assemble at the Wyndham
Anaheim Garden Grove in Garden Grove (Anaheim), CA, from Sept. 26-28, 2017.

The regulatory climate is changing. OBD is the central forum to gather valuable technical knowledge, insight,
and information on OBD systems development and operations as well as on rules, regulations, and SAE
standards associated with light- and heavy-duty emissions. New regulations, standards and legislative
requirements in North America, Europe, and China continue to impact this technology area, resulting in a
significant rise in research and development costs incurred by major OEMs and tier-one suppliers in order to
meet new mandated standards. This event addresses OBD systems developed and standards as well as
regulatory information for automotive engineering that is geared at meeting CARB, EPA and European
Commission ground vehicle emissions regulations.

The OBD technical program will explore several critical topics that directly influence future powertrain
development, testing, and ground vehicle emissions reduction. It will feature speakers from regulators, OEMs
and various solution providers. The breakout sessions will focus on pertinent topics; information for service
providers, and presentations on leading-edge technologies developed and employed to meet current and
upcoming global regulations.

Attendees will have the opportunity to meet with standards developers and interact with CARB and European
Commission regulators and other experienced OBD experts. This event allows attendees to solicit feedback on
current product developments, research and experiences in addition to building and strengthening professional
relationships.
Join us this September to learn, understand, and apply new strategies for OBD. For more information or to
register, visit sae.org/obd.

To request media credentials, email pr@sae.org or call 1-724-772-8522.

SAE International is a global association committed to being the ultimate knowledge source for the engineering
profession. By uniting over 127,000 engineers and technical experts, we drive knowledge and expertise across a
broad spectrum of industries. We act on two priorities: encouraging a lifetime of learning for mobility
engineering professionals and setting the standards for industry engineering. We strive for a better world
through the work of our charitable arm, the SAE Foundation, which helps fund programs like A World in
Motion® and the Collegiate Design Series™.
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Contact Information
Shawn Andreassi
SAE International
http://www.sae.org
+1 (724) 772-8522

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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